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In our effort of continuously monitoring the situation brought about by Corona Virus
Diseases (COVID-19) as a global health emergency, including advisories from government
agencies, everyone is advised to refer to the following link for updates on the University’s
Guidelines for the Prevention and Control of COVID-19 as of February 17, 2020:

http:/ /secgen.ust.edu.ph/assets/ collective-institutional-guidelines-for-the-prevention-
and-control-of-the-novel-coronavirus-(2019-ncov)-februarv-17 %2c-2020.pdf

The cooperation of all units is highly appreciated.

Thank you.
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